Board of recreation commissioners Meeting

April 5th 2017
Roll Call:

Gerry Tonner (Chair) Present
Gerry Aponte (Vice-Chair) Present
MaryAnn Russini Present
Chris Snell LOA
Dino Kostantakis Present
Eugene Godlewski Present
Cesare Papetti Present
Tony Como (Director) Present
Councilman D. Morrell Present

Gerry Aponte called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm

Eugene made a motion to accept the minutes of the March 1st
Meeting 2nd by Maryann Roll called taken motion carried.

Director Como announced “All requirements of the Open Public Meetings Law
have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation Commissioners of the
Borough of Dumont”,
»  Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
e  Notice is prominently posted in space provided on the
bulletin board of the Borough Hall
¢  Notice has been filed with the Borough Clerk

OPEN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

A Motion was made by Maryann and 21d by Cesare to open Public meeting. Roll
call taken motion carried

Teresa Lennon Giles

Lena Ruiz

They met their goal and will be ordering the swing once it has been approved

By the building department.

Michelle McElroy

Michelle proposed a Sunday night clinic to be held at hockey rink The program
Will be open to all children between the ages 7 to 17 . There will be no charge for
the program. The program will just instructional no official games will be played
all players must register on community pass

Ed Giesemann

Rich Healy

It was discussed that the men’s softball league needs to adjust their by-laws to
Reflect that no Dumont resident should not be denied to play. Also they must
Clarify the rule that states you must work in Dumont.what is considered working
In Dumont. Community pass is a requirement for registration. Fall Ball will be
Discussed at a future meeting.

A motion was made by Eugene 20 by Gerry A to close the public meeting



Roll call taken motion carried

CORRESPONDENCE

LETTER FROM CHRIS SNELL REQESTING A LEAVE OF ABSENSE FOR
3MONTHS

WE GOT A REQUEST FOR DOCUMENTS FROM A REPORTER FROM THE.
RECORD

TONY READ A LETTER FROM THE AD DISCUSSING THE REPAIRS AND
EQUIPMENT NEEDED FOR THE FIELDS, AT THIS TIME THEY WILL NOT
HELP WITH THE COST OF THE EQUIPMENT

RECEIVED A LETTER FROM THE PROSECUTORS OFFICE...

DIRECTOR’S REPORT:

TONY SPOKE ABOUT THE BEACH VOLLEY BALL COURT IT IS IN
DISREPAIR

BATTING CAGE CARPET AND NET NEEDS TO BE REPLACED

HOOD AT THE LITTLE LEAGUE FIELD WAS CLEANED AND CERTIFIED
THE HUT WILL BE CLEANED ON APRIL 6™ ALONG WITH THE GREASE
TRAP

TONY PRICED LANDSCAPERS OUR CURRENT LANDSCAPERS WERE THE
LOWEST PRICE

DISCUSS THE CONTRACT WITH TRADITIONAL EVENTS

GERRY A MADE A MORTION TO HIRE TRADIONAL EVENTS TO RUN
DUMONT DAY. AFTER SOME DISCUSSION THE MOTION WAS TABLED A
SPECIAL MEETING WILL BE HELD TO DISCUSS THIS ISSUE

TONY DID AN INSPECTION OF THE FENCES AT MEMORIAL PARK FOUND
THEM TO BE IN DISREPAIR -

CHARLIE O’CONNOR’S DAUGHTER CALLED AGAIN CONCERNING THE
SIGN AT HER FATHERS PARK.

TONY SAID THE WATER METERS WILL BE INSTALLED WITHIN 3 WEEKS

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT:

LOOKING TO PURCHASE A CONTAINER

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT;
GERRY ATTENED BOTH MAYOR AND COUNSELS MEETING
THEIR WERE NO ISSUES WITH RECRETION

COMMITTEE REPORTS



CHRIS
NO REPORT

GERRY A
GERRY NEEDS 1 MORE QUOTE FOR GINA’S FIELD
COMMUNITY GROUP NO REPORT

EUGENE

JR FOOTBALL
REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN
FOOTBAILL CHEERING
REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN
COMP CHEERING

NO REPORT

BOYS BASKETBALL

NO REPORT

BOYS TRAVEL
SUBMITTED FUND RASING REQUEST

DINO

MEN’S SOFTBALL
MEN’S SOFTBALL OK
WRESTLING

NO REPORT

WOMENS SOFTBALL
DINO IS WORKING WITH THE GROUP OF WOMEN

GIRLS BASKETBALL
NO REPORT

MARYANN |

CERTIFICATION

COACHES CLASS AND LANYARDS WILL BE DONE IN 2 WEEKS

GIRLS SOFTBALL

DGSB ARE SHORT OF COACHES IN THE MIDDLE AGE DIVISION

GRILS SOFTBALL PAID FOR THE NEW FENCE AT TOTTEN FIELD
MARYANN ATTENDED THE COACHES MEETING

MARYANN DISCUSSED HER DISPLEASURE WITH THE IDEA OF PORTA
POTTY AT TOTTEN FIELD WITH THE BATHROOM SITUATION
CESARE

SUMMER REC

LETTERS WENT OUT TO LAST YEARS COUNSELORS

FLYERS ARE BEING SENT TO THE SCHOOLS

HAD A MEETING WITH THE ARTS & CRAFTS COUNSELOR

PROPOSED A SHED FOR SUMMER REC

A MOTION WAS MADE BY EUGENE 2ND BY MARYANN TO PURCHASE THE
SHED NOT TO EXCEED $8,000.00.

HOCKEY



NO REPORT

SENIOR BASEBALL

NO REPORT

LITTLE LEAGUE

NO REPORT

OLD BUSSINES

BASKETBALL FINANCE HAS BEEN TABLED

NEW BUSSINESS

MARYANN SPOKE ABOUT THE POSSIABLITY OF MAKING A DONATION TO
THE 5K RACE

FINANCES WILL BE COMPLETED SOON

MARYANN MADE A MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING

2ND BY CESARE ROLL CALL TAKEN MOTION CARRIED

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:15PM

SUBMITTED BY
TONY COMO
DIRECTO
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